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This submission responds to the Commission's letter of March 7, 2013 regarding the committee's 2012 Post General Report:

1) The payment to Phyllis Benstein was not required to be disclosed since it was the last payment made after the
committee had already filed its final 24 hour report for this district for the 2012 general election. The payment was

below $1,000 and the committee did not exceed the $1,000 filing threshold for 24 hour reports for this district after

this payment was made.

2) The payment to Matt Blizek was inadvertently included in a 24 Hour report filed for a Colorado district. Once this

error was discovered, the committee amended its 24 hour reports and moved it to the Minnesota filing.

3) The payment to Impact Dialing was a pre-payment for future phone calls. Therefore the dissemination date was
subsequent to October 25th. Therefore, the payment was disclosed within 24 hours of the committee's passing the $1,000
threshold for filing a 24 hour report.




